Lebanon City Schools

Accommodations available to parents with limited English
proficiency and parents with disabilities and parents of
migratory children

Lebanon City Schools seeks to ensure that all parents can fully participate in the education of their children.

Staff members are charged with ensuring that information related to school and parent programs, meetings,
and other activities is sent to parents with limited English proficiency or with disabilities and to parents of
migratory children in a format and in a language that the parents can understand.

Below are examples of accommodations district staff can provide at no cost to parents if needed.

Lebanon City Schools staff members can:
e have a document translated intfo a parent’s native language.
ensure physical facilities meet a parent’s accessibility and mobility needs.
arrange for a franslator or interpreter to be present at a conference, meeting, or school event.
make necessary arrangements for a service animal to be present in district buildings.
e-mail documents and materials.
provide summaries or scripts to be used during a performance.

District staff will always work to ensure parents are able to fully participate in school events and activities.
Please contact your child’s feacher or the principal of the school your child attends to discuss your needs.

Thank you.



